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The Finance Division advertised a vacant position of Commissioner of
Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) in the Daily “JANG” and the
Daily “DAWN" dated October 27, 2019.

The post advertised through referred advertisement is meant for private
sector persons in term of section 5(2) of SECP Act, 1997 hence those who are already

in the service of Pakistan including SECP and other regulatory bodies are not eligible to
apply.

The other conditions for appointment would remain the same. This
advertisement is also available at Finance Division’s website. www finance.gov.pk and
SECP’'s website i.e. www.secp.gov.pk.
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